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HEALTHY HABITATS 

Port breaks ground on Terminal 117 Park
The Port of Seattle broke ground this week on Terminal 117 Park located along the
Duwamish River. Commissioner Ryan Calkins was joined by Port community partners
and Native American storyteller Roger Fernandes in remembering the past and
celebrating the future of the space. When complete, the new park will restore fish and
wildlife habitat and public access to the Duwamish River. The former industrial property
has been undergoing a years-long clean-up effort and reflects the most significant
habitat restoration on the Duwamish River in over 10 years. 
Watch the groundbreaking →

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/WASEATTLEPORT/bulletins/2944d2e
https://www.portseattle.org/news/port-seattle-breaks-ground-terminal-117-park-duwamish-river
https://www.facebook.com/portseattle/videos/1926015177534664/
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COMMUNITY

Comment on Port police
assessment proposal

The Port wants your feedback on a
proposal to conduct an assessment of
Port police practices. The Commission
proposes creating a task force to assess
Port police policies and practices as we
work to ensure that our police department
meets the highest standards for public
safety, protection of civil rights, equity,
accountability, and oversight. Keep
Reading →

TAKING FLIGHT

SEA's birthday wish – 
healthy travelers

As Seattle-Tacoma International Airport
(SEA) celebrates our 71st birthday, we're
reflecting on the unexpected changes and
challenges of COVID-19 in 2020. This
year all we want for our birthday is
healthy travelers. And because it’s been a
tough year, you deserve a treat. As part
of our FlyHealthy@SEA measures to
protect our passengers, employees, and
visitors, we’re kicking off a new Mask Up
SEA street team of airport
employees roaming the terminal
distributing care kits and spreading our
love for our travelers. Keep Reading →

EXPANDING OPPORTUNITIES

A Culture of CARE 
across Port projects

The Port is committed to a Culture of
CARE and continues this pledge with the
Association of General Contractors of
Washington to help construction

EXPANDING OPPORTUNITIES

Port commits additional $3
million to COVID-19 recovery

The Port will allocate an additional $3
million to community benefit programs, as
we work to support traditionally
underserved communities during COVID-

https://www.portseattle.org/page/port-seattle-police-assessment
https://www.portseattle.org/page/flyhealthysea
https://www.portseattle.org/blog/sea-birthday-wish-healthy-travelers#
https://www.agcwa.com/culture-of-care-pledge/
https://www.agcwa.com/
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Washington to help construction
employers improve safety, productivity,
and retention of skilled tradespeople by
supporting diverse and inclusive
workplaces. The Port and our
partners establish and promote safe and
inclusive worksites that allow all to reach
their full potential. We are expanding our
efforts to reinforce equity, diversity, and
inclusion through our Priority Hire
Program for construction workers who
live in economically distressed areas,
particularly in King County. Keep
Reading →

underserved communities during COVID-
19 recovery.The funds will go toward
short-term, recovery programs that
strengthen Port-related industries, create
jobs, and spur spending in the regional
economy. The investments will be evenly
split between workforce development
programs aimed at Opportunity Youth
(youth between 16-24 from underserved
communities) and investments to rebuild
economic opportunity through tourism.
Keep Reading →

COMMISSION

Port Commission 
meeting recap

RECAP: JUNE 23

The Port Commission approved the
adjustment of the Commission-approved
2020 Port budget and authorized the
execution of $3,000,000 in new
community benefit programs to spur
regional economic recovery. The
Commission also established a
Workforce Development Policy Directive
to guide the increase in the number of
skilled employees within the industries
necessary for Port development. 
View video→

UP NEXT: JULY 14

The Port Commission will consider a
motion to direct a comprehensive
assessment of the Port of Seattle Police
Department and establish a Task Force
on Port Policing and Civil Rights to lead
the assessment and develop
recommendations for action.

The Commission will also consider the
execution of an Interlocal Agreement with
Highline College - Small Business
Development Center, and hear briefings
on 2021 Budget Development,
Washington Maritime Blue Progress
Report and Partnership Plans for 2021,
and a Workforce Development Strategic
Plan for 2021-2023.

In Case You Missed It

CHECKING IN —
FLYHEALTHY@SEA: See the
changes we've made to keep you
healthy and safe

SUPPORT BLACK-OWNED
BUSINESSES AT SEA: Eat and
shop at Black-owned businesses
that help our economies and

https://www.agcwa.com/
https://www.portseattle.org/node/11087
https://www.portseattle.org/
https://meetings.portseattle.org/index.php?option=com_meetings&view=meeting&Itemid=358&id=1927&active=agenda
https://meetings.portseattle.org/index.php?option=com_meetings&view=meeting&Itemid=358&id=1922&active=play


/

healthy and safe. 
Watch video→ 

RECREATE RESPONSIBLY AT
PORT FACILITIES: Recreation
supports mental and physical
health and the region’s economy.
Try these tips so everyone can

enjoy the outdoors. Keep Reading→

that help our economies and
communities thrive. Keep

Reading→

RECOVERY AT SEA: At a recent
Puget Sound Business Journal
virtual event, Port Commissioner
Peter Steinbrueck and SEA
Managing Director Lance Lyttle

spoke about plans to reopen the economy. Keep
Reading→

CONTACT US
Have a question or suggestion?
Email us at connections@portseattle.org
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*HEALTHY HABITATS* 
 
Port breaks ground on Terminal 117 Park 
 
The Port of Seattle broke ground this week [ https://www.portseattle.org/news/port-seattle-breaks-ground-
terminal-117-park-duwamish-river ] on Terminal 117 Park located along the Duwamish River. Commissioner Ryan 
Calkinswas joined by Port community partners and Native American storyteller Roger Fernandes in remembering the 
past and celebrating the future of the space. When complete, the new park will restore fish and wildlife 
habitat and public access to the Duwamish River. The former industrial property has been undergoing a years-
long clean-up effort and reflects the most significant habitat restoration on the Duwamish River in over 10 
years. 
Watch the groundbreaking  [ https://www.facebook.com/portseattle/videos/1926015177534664/ ] 
 
T117 groundbreaking   
  
  
  
 
*COMMUNITY* 
 
*Comment on Port police assessment proposal* 
police assessment 
 
The Port wants your feedback on a proposal to conduct an assessment of Port police practices. The Commission 
proposes creating a task force to assess Port police policies and practices as we work to ensure that our 
police department meets the highest standards for public safety, protection of civil rights, equity, 
accountability, and oversight.Keep Reading [ https://www.portseattle.org/page/port-seattle-police-assessment ] 
 
  
  
 
*TAKING FLIGHT* 
 
SEA's birthday wish  
healthy travelers 
Happy birthday sea 
 
As Seattle-Tacoma International Airport (SEA) celebrates our 71st birthday, we're reflecting on the unexpected 
changes and challenges of COVID-19 in 2020. This year all we want for our birthday is healthy travelers. And 
because its been a tough year, you deserve a treat. As part of our FlyHealthy@SEA [ 
https://www.portseattle.org/page/flyhealthysea ]measures to protect our passengers, employees, and visitors, 
were kicking off a new Mask Up SEA street team of airport employeesroaming the terminal distributing care 
kitsand spreading our love for our travelers.Keep Reading [ https://www.portseattle.org/blog/sea-birthday-wish-
healthy-travelers# ] 
 
  
  
  
  
 
*EXPANDING OPPORTUNITIES* 
 
*A Culture of CARE  
across Port projects* 
culture of care 
 
The Port is committed to aCulture of CARE [ https://www.agcwa.com/culture-of-care-pledge/ ]and continues this 
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pledge with the Association of General Contractors of Washington [ https://www.agcwa.com/ ] to help 
construction employers improve safety, productivity, and retention of skilled tradespeople by supporting 
diverse and inclusive workplaces. The Port and our partnersestablish and promote safe and inclusive 
worksitesthat allow all to reach their full potential. We are expanding our efforts to reinforce equity, 
diversity, and inclusion through our Priority Hire Program for construction workers who live in economically 
distressed areas, particularly in King County.Keep Reading [ https://www.portseattle.org/node/11087 ] 
 
  
  
 
*EXPANDING OPPORTUNITIES* 
 
*Port commits additional $3 million to COVID-19 recovery* 
covid recovery 
 
The Port will allocate an additional $3 million to community benefit programs, as we work to support 
traditionally underserved communities during COVID-19 recovery.The funds will go toward short-term, recovery 
programs that strengthen Port-related industries, create jobs, and spur spending in the regional economy. The 
investments will be evenly split between workforce development programs aimed at Opportunity Youth (youth 
between 16-24 from underserved communities) and investments to rebuild economic opportunity through tourism. 
Keep Reading [ https://www.portseattle.org/ ] 
 
  
  
  
  
 
*COMMISSION* 
 
*Port Commission  
meeting recap* 
Read More [ https://meetings.portseattle.org/index.php?
option=com_meetings&view=meeting&Itemid=358&id=1927&active=agenda ]   
  
 
*RECAP: JUNE 23* 
 
The Port Commission approved the adjustment of the Commission-approved 2020 Port budget and authorized the 
execution of $3,000,000 in new community benefit programs to spur regional economic recovery. The Commission 
also established a Workforce Development Policy Directive to guide the increase in the number of skilled 
employees within the industries necessary for Port development.  
View video [ https://meetings.portseattle.org/index.php?
option=com_meetings&view=meeting&Itemid=358&id=1922&active=play ] 
 
*UP NEXT: JULY 14* 
 
The Port Commission will consider a motion to direct a comprehensive assessment of the Port of Seattle Police 
Department and establish a Task Force on Port Policing and Civil Rights to lead the assessment and develop 
recommendations for action. 
 
The Commission will also consider the execution of an Interlocal Agreement with Highline College - Small 
Business Development Center, and hear briefings on 2021 Budget Development, Washington Maritime Blue Progress 
Report and Partnership Plans for 2021, and a Workforce Development Strategic Plan for 2021-2023. 
 
  
  
  
  
 
In Case You Missed It 
  
  
  
  
 
checking in  
 



/

CHECKING IN FLYHEALTHY@SEA: See the changes we've made to keep you healthy and safe. 
Watch video [ https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=17&v=yUcWJ0luOGo&feature=emb_logo ] 
 
  
 
recreate responsibly  
 
RECREATE RESPONSIBLY AT PORT FACILITIES:Recreation supports mental and physical health and the regions economy. 
Try these tips so everyone can enjoy the outdoors. Keep Reading [ https://www.portseattle.org/blog/recreate-
responsibly-port-facilities ] 
 
  
  
  
 
support black businesses  
 
SUPPORT BLACK-OWNED BUSINESSES AT SEA: Eat and shop at Black-owned businesses that help our economies and 
communities thrive. Keep Reading [ https://www.portseattle.org/blog/spend-it-matters-black-owned-businesses-
and-makers-sea ] 
 
  
 
recovery blog  
 
RECOVERY AT SEA:At a recent Puget Sound Business Journal virtual event, Port Commissioner Peter Steinbrueck and 
SEA Managing Director Lance Lyttle spoke about plans to reopen the economy. Keep Reading [ 
https://www.portseattle.org/blog/recovery-sea-were-ready-when-you-are ] 
 
  
  
  
  
  
 
survey [ https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FlyHealthySEA ]  
  
  
  
 
*CONTACT US 
*Have a question or suggestion? 
Email us at connections@portseattle.org 
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